
 
Sent: 25/09/2018 11:20:11 AM 
Subject: Online Submission  25/09/2018   MR Stephen Lord  17 de Villiers AVE  Chatswood NSW 2067  s.lord@neura.edu.au   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   I contend that this proposed development is totally inappropriate for the site which serves as a natural wildlife corridor. I urge you to reject it.  


